
Deputy Director for the Department of Family Services – Loudoun County, Virginia 

Located in Northern Virginia, approximately 45 minutes northwest of Washington, D.C., 
Loudoun County is a growing and thriving community of more than 420,959 residents (2020 
est.), surrounded by the Blue Ridge Mountains and the Potomac River. Dulles International 
Airport, a major facility serving nearly 25 million passengers every year, is in the southern part 
of the County. The expansion of the D.C. Metro Silver Line into Loudoun County will enable 
transit-oriented, mixed-use developments with new and exciting living and dining options and 
allow residents to travel conveniently into and around the Washington, D.C. area. Loudoun's 
towns are known for their historic charm with downtown shopping districts that have restored 
buildings from the 1800’s. 

The Deputy Director position is available due to the promotion of the previous incumbent, and 
reports to the Director of the Department of Family Services. The Deputy Director will oversee 
all direct client service operations, provide the implementation of business plans, and assist 
with the development and implementation of the department budget, as well as the 
preparation and presentation of key agenda items to the County Administrator and Loudoun 
County Board of Supervisors. Loudoun County’s Department of Family Services operates with 
an annual operating budget of $31 million and the support of 212 FTE’s to serve County 
residents and their families. 

The ideal candidate would possess any combination of education and experience equivalent 
to a Master’s degree in Social Work, Public Administration, or a related area with a minimum of 
six years of related work experience with increasing responsibility in a complex human 
services system, with at least two years in a supervisory or management role. Experience in 
local government, skills in clinical practice, and experience working with a culturally diverse 
workforce and community is preferred. Previous experience in a collective bargaining 
environment is a plus. 

Loudoun County offers a hiring range of $140,000 - $170,000 depending on qualifications and 
experience. Additionally, the County offers an extensive and generous benefits package. 

To apply, applicants will go to: 
https://www.governmentjobs.com/careers/bakertilly/jobs/3495737/deputy-director-
for-the-department-of-family-services-loudoun-county-virginia . The position is open until 
filled; however, interested candidates are encouraged to apply by Wednesday, April 27, 2022 to 
be included in the first screening of applicants. Candidates will be screened based on the 
criteria listed in this recruitment brochure. For more Information, please contact Anne Lewis at 
Anne.Lewis@Bakertilly.com or at (703) 923-8214.  

For more information about Loudoun County, please visit their website at: https://www.loudoun.gov/. 

Loudoun County Government prides itself on fostering a diverse and inclusive workplace that promotes 
employee wellness and work-life balance. As an equal opportunity employer, we consider all qualified 
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applicants regardless of age, color, disability, gender identity, genetic information, national origin, political 
affiliation, race, religion, sex, sexual orientation or other non-merit factors. 


